
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Gilmour Council #310 
OCTOBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 
Follow us at: kofc310.org 

 
DEATH AND SICKNESS NOTICES:  Notify Worthy Lecturer: SK. Thomas Todt (440) 799-0986  

 
I am sorry for the delay in getting this out this month, I just got back from my 3 week 
cross country trip and I am still trying to recuperate after my little 4500 mile drive. 
Hope everyone is still doing well as we enter Fall and prepare for the changing weather.   
 
                                           1260  ROCK  MASS  OF  MONTH 
 
This Saturday morning, Oct. 15th, we will be joining 1260 the ROCK for our quarterly 
Corporate Mass at St. Francis of Assisi at 9 AM.  Please try and attend, if you can, 
to have a good showing of Knights and families. 
 
                                         ROSARY  FOR  FIRST  RESPONDERS 
 
Following the Mass on Saturday morning, we will be holding a Rosary Rally for First 
Responders at Noon in front of Lyndhurst City Hall.  This event is open to everyone to 
show our support and thanks to our police, fire and EMTs and all the life-saving work 
that they do day in and day out. 
 
                                        9TH  ANNUAL  GILMOUR  CLAM  BAKE  
 
Our only big fund raiser for this year, will be our 9th Annual Clam Bake on Sunday, 
Oct. 30th, with one dinner seating at 6 PM (See attached flyer).  Reservations need  
to be made by Oct. 22nd either online on the website or give PGK Shaun White a call 
at 440-473-9574. 
 
                                            FOOTBALL  CRAZR  TICKETS 
 
We have a few more weeks to sell the $20 Football Crazr tickets based on the last  
10 weeks of the Pro Football schedule.  It doesn't matter whether or not your teams 
win, the winners are just based on the total points, highest or lowest.  You should  
have received your tickets already, so please try and buy or sell them as soon as possible, 
and get the stubs and money in.  If you need more, contact Ken Wolenski  
or FS Bill Marvaldi. 
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 ANNUAL  MEMORIAL  MASS 
 
On Tuesday, Nov. 8th, we will be holding our annual Memorial Mass honoring our 
deceased brother knights from the previous year.  So far, we have only lost 6 brothers 
since last November, including Santo Loparo, SK Louis Marvaldi, Harold White, James 
Costabile, SK Rev. William O'Neill and recently deceased Carl Erney, a 50 year member 
well known to the card players upstairs.  Our Chaplain, Fr. James Caddy will celebrate 
the Mass at our Gilmour Hall at 7:30 PM.  This is open to all families and guests of  
the deceased brothers, please try and attend. 
 
                                               NEW  MEMBERS  ADDED 
 
We had a Degree ceremony on Sept. 27th and we installed 2 new brothers on that 
night, including Rich Berry and Ken Wolenski, Jr. both from St. Clare.  We also picked 
up a transfer, Bro. Ron Colonna from Gesu.  We are going to hold another Degree 
ceremony on Nov. 22nd, Candidate call at 6:30 / Degree at 7:00 PM. 
 
                                                  UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 
      - Turkey Giveaway at Brainard & Mayfield --- To Be Determined; 
        - Pie Sale Pick-up Nov. 19th, for pies ordered on our website;  
        - Pancake Breakfast with Santa at St. Francis on Dec. 11th; 
      - Council Christmas Party for everyone on Dec. 11th. 
 
     More information will follow in the next newsletter. 
   
                                               HALLOWEEN  BIRTHDAYS 
 
We have 26 brothers celebrating BOO-days during this month of all Hallows eve. 
Please wish them well, when you see them.  They include:  Carmen Arrigo (#95); 
Tony Bailey;  Brian Brooks;  Paul Colosi;  Greg Costabile;  Alan Cunningham (#70); 
Mike D'Amico;  Joe Frank;  John Frato (#70);  Jeff Gross;  Geoff Harris;  
Mike Jiannetti;  Dan Kaplan;  John Kolenc;  John Leber (#91);  Kyle Lombardi;  Bill March; 
FS Bill Marvaldi;  John Mascia (#91); Dominic Pistone; Nick Previte;  
Rev. Jauncho Ramos (#60);  Rev. Thomas Sweany;  PGK Bob Turocy (#85);  Joe Yakli  and 
Nick Zarcone. 
 
Hope to see you at the Clam Bake! 
 
Dr. Carmen Centanni, PGK --  News Reporter 
Shaun White, PGK -- Publisher    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


